
  

 
Wednesday 13​th​ March 2019  
    
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Comic Relief Red Nose Day 2019 
  
As you may be aware, Friday 15​th March is Comic Relief Red Nose Day. One of Chelsea                 
Academy’s core Christian values is ‘Charity’ and, as such, we will be offering students the               
opportunity to dress in non-uniform in order to raise funds for this nationally recognised              
charity. 
 
Students who wish to support Comic Relief by dressing in non-uniform on Friday ​MUST              
bring a donation of £1. All Donations will be collected by senior staff as students enter the                 
Academy gates. It would also be excellent if students could bring extra ‘loose change’ as               
there will be various fundraising events taking place throughout the day. 
 
Should your child choose to dress in their own clothes, please ensure that they do not                
wear anything inappropriate or which might offend, for example: strapped vest tops, items             
which show bare midriffs or T-shirts bearing offensive slogans. Students should also not             
wear football kit. We would, of course, encourage them to wear/ bring official Comic Relief               
merchandise as this will help raise extra funds for the charity.  
 
Students should also be reminded that Friday is a normal day of lessons and that they                
MUST​ bring an Academy  bag containing the usual correct books and equipment. 
 
Thank you for your support with this event, we hope that Friday will prove to be a fun and                   
successful day which helps to raise significant funds for a very good cause. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr D Whitley 
Assistant Principal - Inclusion 
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